LANE MEMORIAL LIBRARY & "
LIBRARY BY MAIL ==
APPLICATION (/

NAME:

STREET ADDRESS:

HOUSING COMPLEX NAME, IF APPLICABLE:

CITY: STATE: ZIP CODE:
PHONE NUMBER: EMAIL:
CONTACT PREFERENCE: PHONE EMAIL

LIBRARY CARD NUMBER:

PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING STATEMENT AND SIGN BELOW:

I understand the service is intended for patrons who have no reliable way to
visit Lane Memorial Library. I certify that I qualify for the service and I am
liable for fees for any lost/damaged items borrowed.

APPLICANT SIGNATURE: DATE:

PERSON TO CONTACT IF WE ARE UNABLE TO REACH YOU:
NAME: PHONE:

RELATIONSHIP:
PLEASE FLIP OVER AND READ THE BACK




READING HISTORY

To avoid being sent repeat items, you can turn on circulation
history in your online account so staff can see what you've
already read. To do this:
1.Go to www.hampton.lib.nh.us
2.Sign into your account at the top right.
a.Your login is your library card number and your PIN is
the last four of your phone number if you haven't
changed it.
3.Click on the “Privacy” tab on the left.
4.Change your privacy rule from “Never” to “Forever”.
5.Click “Save”.
Saving your reading history is optional. You do not need to
give us access to your reading history to use Library by Mail.

If you do not use the internet or you have any questions, please call
us at 603-926-3368.

Return applications by mail to: Lane Memorial Library
2 Academy Ave.
Hampton, NH 03842

Questions? Call 603-926-3368 or email library@hampton.lib.nh.us.



